
 
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATES FOR TWO 2021/22 IDP 

ROADSHOWS   

During late October 2020, the municipality published a schedule of dates for all wards 

for the 2021/22 IDP Roadshows, as part of undertaking public participation as required 

in terms of Chapter 4, Section 16 of the Municipal Systems Act (No 32 of 2000), which 

requires municipalities to develop a culture of public participation and consult their 

respective communities on developmental issues.    

Therefore, A Notice is hereby given that due to unforeseen circumstances and bad 

weather conditions, the following dates of the two IDP Roadshows have been 

changed as follows:  

NO DATES WARD COUNCILLOR TIME  VENUE 
 

1. 22 NOVEMBER 
2020 

5 S B MDLULI 16:00 EXT. 19 – LIVANGELI 
COMMUNITY HALL 

2. 03 DECEMBER 
2020  

1 S N ZWANE 16:00 STRATFORD  
FARM COMMUNITY 
HALL 

 

The Rate Payers Association IDP Roadshow which was scheduled for the 03 December 
2020, will now be undertaken during January 2021 as part of the IDP Stakeholders 
Consultation Process. Should you have any enquiries regarding the above, please do 
not hesitate to contact the Acting Manager: Public Participation – Mr M Mthembu on 
034 - 212 2121 during normal working hours.  

 

………………… 

MR SD MBHELE  

MUNICIPAL MANAGER  


